Planning Meeting
For Tacoma Council PTA’s 100 year celebration

September 8, 2010 * Amocat Café, 625 St Helens Ave, Tacoma 98402
Attendance:

Janet Stewart

Kim Golding

Kris Anderson
Dan Voelpel

John Nickle
1) Janet told us how she shared the 100 year celebration with units at the annual Leadership Training.  She provided them with information on how they can participate and when/where this planning meeting would be happening.
2) Janet had created a sign-up form for units to tell them how to create a display and some of the requirements/deadlines.  It is posted on the council’s website.
3) Kim shared how she visited the PTA archives in CAB only to discover that two of the file cabinets were locked.  She has since tracked down Steve Demel with TPS, and he has located some keys for her to pick up.  Kim created a quick and dirty list of what is in the archives, and shared that during the meeting.   A few photos were passed around of past PTA members/events.
4) Sue Linden sent the past council presidents address excel file to Kim.  Kim has updated it with all the information she could track down to make it current.  (Betty Drost has since provided a few corrections to our list!)
5) Kacee did not make it to this meeting.  However, we have to move forward with providing her and her students with the material they will use to create 10 videos about Tacoma Council PTA’s history.  
6) Janet has created an invitation that is posted on the website for all to use.  Susan Kunkel will still be involved with creating and sending out the invitations to past council presidents and special guests.  
7) Committees that will be spending money need to start meeting to come up with budgets.  The decorations committee might want to start considering what they want to do so they can determine anticipated costs.  Right now, there is an estimate of $96 for overtime hours from the custodian at Lincoln.  The technician might costs around $137.50 for his services.  We’re still waiting for final paperwork and confirmation on this from the district.  Keeping in mind that the Council budgeted $500 for the entire 100 year event.
8) Dan Voelpel has a list of questions from Kim he is taking to the superintendent.
9) More time will need to be spent in gathering material for the videos and displays.  Need to visit the archives, check out the Tacoma Library archives, and more.  Kim will begin putting together a history summary.
10) Press Release was created.  Dan looked it over and made edits (AP style).  September 9th, the press release will go out.

Action Item:  Program committee needs to make key connections re signing on a Color Guard, students to make Appetizers, and Music entertainment.  Invitations committee needs to firm up timeline when the special guests and past council presidents get their invitations and what it takes to create and get them mailed out.  Decorations committee needs to start exploring plans and determine future costs.   Kim and Laura need to visit the archives and review the contents of the “locked” cabinets.

NEXT MEETING:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010, 6pm, Wheelock Library, Tacoma.
Kim Golding                   If I forgot anything, please let me know.  I can 
(253) 906-8827                 always revise these notes.
tacomapta@nventure.com
